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1. Retirement of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from middle school Principal John Glimco 

announcing his intentions to retire effective June 30, 2017.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approves the retirement of John Glimco, 

Principal, effective June 30, 2017.  

 
2.     Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from Karen Giblin, elementary secretary, 

regarding her resignation effective March 24, 2017. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education accept the resignation Karen Giblin, school 

secretary, effective March 24, 2017.   

 
3.    Employment of Personnel 

Director of Special Education Debbie Lubeck is recommending to employ the 

following personnel for the 2017-18 school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ the following full time personnel for the 

2017-18 school year: 

 

Name Position Salary 

 

Maggie Bialobrzeski 

 

Bilingual Polish ELL 

 

$ 53,682 (MA24 Step 7) 

 

 

 
 

4.    Dismissal Educational Support Personnel for Reasons other than Reduction in  

Force 

That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Dismissal of Educational Support 

Personnel Employees for Reasons Other Than Reduction in Force. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Dismissal of Educational 

Support Personnel Employees for Reasons other Than Reduction in Force at 

the close of the 2016-17 school year for Kathy Wyant. 

         

5.     Administrative and Confidential Employee Salaries 

Salaries for Business Manager, Director of Special Education, Technology Software 

Specialist, Middle School Assistant Principal, Superintendent’s Secretary, and 

Bookkeeper for the 2017-18 school year are listed below.   

 

 



Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approves the following salaries increases for the 

2017-18 school year: 

 

Employee Position Percentage 

Increase 

 

Catherine Chang 

 

Business Manager 

 

2 % 

 

Debbie Lubeck 

 

Director of Special Education 

 

2% 

 

Meg Knapik 

MS Asst. Principal 

Director of Math Stipend 

2% 

$5,000 

 

John McAtee 

 

Technology Software 

Specialist 

 

2 % 

 

Erika Sawosko 

Superintendent’s Secretary 

Board of Education Secretary 

3 % 

3 % 

 

Teri Makutenas 

 

Bookkeeper 

 

3 % 

 

 

 

 


